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Thank you to everyone for all your support and help over the last year.  We’ve had a great year with some 
really fun events (quiz night, pumpkin walk, Christmas Fair, May Fair, sponsored slide to name a few).  We 
desperately need more people to be involved in planning events next year as we don’t have enough 
people.  If this is something you think you could be involved in or would like to know more about, please 
do come to the meeting tonight, email us or speak to us at school.  Thank you. 

Email: kingsworthyschoolptfa@gmail.com 

We had a fantastic day bouncing down the slide during lesson time!   We raised an 

amazing £1300 so a huge thank you to everyone who took part, and to Debbie, 

Spencer and their team for giving their time to run the event. 

 

 

 

 

 

PTFA Meeting – Tonight!! 

Tonight (Monday) there is a PTFA meeting at 7.30pm at the King Charles.  We’d love to see you 

there.  We’ll be thinking about new fundraising ideas and beginning to plan for Christmas!! 

 

If you can’t come but would like to be involved in any aspect of the PTFA or Christmas planning, 

please do email us on the email address below. 

Smarties Cakes and Second Hand Uniform 

We want to say a massive thank you to Alison, Lisa and Nicky for all they have done over the 

last few years in running the Smarties Cakes stall.  They have made literally thousands of 

cakes between them and have made loads of money for the school.  They are now leaving 

and stepping down from their roles.  Sylvia is taking over from them starting in September.  

We have changed how we run it slightly by having one year group responsible each month 

for bringing the cakes – we’re hoping that this will give a bit more consistency to the number 

of cakes we have so there’s always enough for everyone who would like one.  So keep an 

eye out on your fortnightly focuses to see when your child’s year group is on for baking (you 

don’t need to bake – shop bought cakes are totally fine).  If anyone would like to join Sylvia 

in helping to ensure the cakes and second hand uniform sales carry on, please do contact us 

on the email address below. 
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